

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



May 30, 2007

Soumya S. Dey, P.E. Interim Associate Director District of Columbia Department of Transportation 2000 14th Street, NW Washington, DC 20009

Rr: Support for Installation of Bicycle Lanes along C and North Carolina Avenue, NE

Ms. Dey,

At our regularly scheduled public meeting on May 10, 2007, our Commission voted unanimously to support the installation of bicycle lanes along C Street, NE from 16th Street to 21st Street, and North Carolina Avenue from Constitution Avenue to C Street in Ward 6.

This project will provide an important connection between our community and the new Anacostia Trail which is currently under construction. It provides support to bicycling within our community, thereby supporting an alternative mode of transportation which can enhance our quality of life.

We look forward to continuing to explore opportunities to add to the bicycle facility network within our neighborhood. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Omar Mahmud, Chair of our Transportation and Public Space Committee, at (202) 546-1520 or by electronic mail at familymahmud@yahoo.com.

On behalf of the Commission.

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc: Mike Goodno, DDOT Bicycle and Pedestrian Program

Sharlene Reed, Ward 5 Neighborhood Transportation Planner, DDOT

Derege Seifu, TSA Team Leader, DDOT Councilmember Tommy Wells, Ward 6 Anwar Saleem, H Street Main Street